
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Information 
 

Email: enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk   Website:http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk 
 

@linchfield_cit 

      
https: //www.facebook.com/ Linchfield-Community-Primary-School-103768004798801 

 

Treehouse Wrap Around Care Provision 
Treehouse is Monday to Friday, if you require wrap around care. Timings are as follows: 

Before School – 7.30am – 8.45am            After School – 3.15pm – 6.00pm 

In order for us to ensure we adequately staff Treehouse, you must book a place for your child in advance. 

An online booking form will be sent out every Monday which needs to be completed and returned to us by 

4pm on a Wednesday, detailing your childcare requirements for the following week.  

If you book a place but no longer need it then please ensure that you cancel the space at least 24 hours in 

advance, otherwise you will be charged as staffing is based on the number of children in that day. 

         

Hot Meals 
Farm Kitchen are back cooking hot meals in our 

school kitchen again. It is great to have the school 

kitchen back in use and the children are really 

enjoying having a hot meal in school. Thank you to 

all of the Midday Supervisor Assistants for working 

together as a great team to enable us to serve hot 

meals again during challenging times.  

 
       

 

Baby Goff 
Baby Goff is starting to form! It is a boy and all 

is well with mother and baby! Mr & Mrs Goff are 

excited to meet their new addition to the family 

in September. 
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Linchfield Learners  

This term’s theme in Pre-School is ‘Worlds Wonders’ and the focus this week has been the story ‘Aliens 

love underpants’. The children have experienced bubble art to make earth, making aliens to steal the number 

of underpants, making footprints on the moon outside and anti-gravity drawing under the tables. 

      

This week in Foundation we have been learning about the life cycle of a bean. We have planted our own 

beans in the outdoor area and cannot wait to see them grow. We have read and acted out the story of ‘Jack 

and the Beanstalk’ and really loved reading all about ‘The Runaway Pea’. 

        

Year 1 have been busy planting seeds as part of our science work on plants. We have planted parsley, 

tomatoes, cress and peas. We have been making observations and making sure we give the seeds what they 

need to grow. 

       
 



 

 

 

Transition Workshop 

 

  
 


